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We know the CF community is just as warm and tightly knit as a handmade scarf. 
So we are pleased to announce that we have linked up with The Heart of Virginia, 
a non-profit 501(c)(3) foundation formed in response to the tragic shootings at 
Virginia Tech on April 16, 2007. The Heart of Virginia Foundation offers 
charitable and educational opportunities to promote emotional well-being through 
the arts and to fight the stigma of mental illness. Today we are proud to launch the 
CFUnited 2010 registration drive! Here's how it works, Stellr will donate $100 for 
each month in November, December, and January. Additionally, we will donate $1 
for each CFUnited registration during those months. 100% of the money we 
donate goes directly to funding this non-profit organization! They are fairly new 
and they are close to home, so we wanted to shine the spotlight on them and help 
get their message out! Read more about The Heart of Virginia on their website 

 and remember the Early Bird price expires November 30th!www.theheartofva.org

http://www.theheartofva.org

